
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of the GCSE Drama course, students study a set text for their Component 1 exam. The set text this year is ‘Blood 
Brothers’ and in order to support the students with this section of the exam, we are inviting students to participate in a ‘Blood 
Brothers masterclass workshop’ at Moorside High School on Tuesday 18th January 2022.  
 
The workshop is delivered by Stage-Ed Theatre Company and will run from 2:00-4:00pm. Students will be excused from their 
period 5 lesson and will work in the Drama department until 4pm. We will ensure students are supported in catching up with 
any worked missed from the period 5 lesson and would appreciate your support in ensuring students attend for the duration 
of the session. We do appreciate that this session runs afterschool, so if your child has any prior commitments that can not be 
rearranged, please indicate this on the slip below. 
 
There will be no cost to parents for this session, it will be completed funded by school.  
 
We are confident that the students will really benefit from this session and we look forward to watching them participate. If 
you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at  MHSinfo@consilium-at.com 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss A Edge                                                                        
Teacher of Drama 
 
 


